
 

  EIWA BUS TRIP 
 At Hofstra University March 3 &4 

         The club has contracted a 55 passenger motor coach for this trip 

         Departure will be Friday evening at 6:00PM from Taps Tavern on route 378 

         Snacks and beverages provided on the bus 

         Estimate arrival around 10:00PM at the Long Island Marriott Hotel 

         A block of rooms have already been reserved and anyone planning to use 

the bus should make your hotel reservations immediately. Our block of 

rooms is selling briskly and is already down to just King bed rooms. Note 

the block is for three nights but if you are on the bus be sure to only sign up 

for two nights.  

         On Saturday the bus will take us to the arena for the wrestling and also to 

make a lunch run during the break between sessions and back to our hotel 

at the end of the day 

         On Sunday the bus will again take us to the arena and back to the Marriott 

for the wrestling Club dinner, and then depart for Bethlehem around 8:00PM. 

Hotel reservations:  
Long Island Marriott   516-794-3800 

For questions about hotel call  Bobbi DeAngelo  610-462-5558  

For more information on the bus contact:  

Steve Ogaard: steve.ogaard@gmail.com  or  732-673-5709 

1019 Stone Stack Drive, Bethlehem,  PA 18015 

COST $100/person 

 
Please note that this is the cost for the bus ONLY 

You will need to make your own arrangements for tickets, the hotel, and for the 

club dinner on Sunday 

Name ------------------------------------------------------------------------------ Number of people -------------- 

Address ------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  

Email ---------------------------------------------------------------------------- mobile # --------------------------------- 

Deposit $25.00 per person payable now.                                               $ -------------------- 

 

The balance due by February 1st 

Lehigh Wrestling Club 

Get on Board! 

mailto:steve.ogaard@gmail.com

